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Poole Bridge Harbour Traffic Lights 
 
 

 
Mariners are advised that until final works are complete on the Poole Lifting Bridge only one set 
of harbour traffic lights will be working on each side (Upstream/downstream) of the bridge. 
 
 
During this period the green lights will not function. 
 
 
Lights displayed will either be all red (vessels not to proceed) or red with amber (vessels proceed 
with caution). 

 
 

Mariners are reminded of their obligation to comply with these traffic signals and to navigate 
with extreme caution when transiting the bridges whilst maintaining a good lookout. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mariners are reminded that Radar, AIS, CCTV, telephone and VHF channels are recorded. 
 
 

Captain B P Murphy 
Harbour Master 
 

ALL LOCAL NOTICES TO MARINERS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE PHC WEBSITE: www.phc.co.uk 


